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Dear Sirs,

_I oppose and protest against HS2 application for the lorries route
coming through Harrington Street. As you know Harrington Street is a small quiet residential road. | am very
concerned about the safety of Coniston and the other blocks, Harrington Street will not be able to bear the
heavy weight of the lorries, there will be constant vibration from these vehicles and therefore they will cause
structural damage to Conisten and the other blocks. Steve Christofy from the Trafic Working Group for
Regents park Estate maintains that there is no need for the lorries route to come through Harrington Street.
He said that the route could use Granby Terrace or to put a temporary access straight from Hampstead
Road onto Silverdale, as it was promised by HS2 at the HOUSE OF LORDS Also and, most important, there
has not been a democratic consultation with the residents of Harrington Street, nobody has been notified in
writing that the lorries route would have come through Harrington Street. A part from unbeareable noise and
vibrations there will be a huge amount of pollution in an area which is higly polluted. Coniston is sandwiched
betwwen Harrington Street and Hampstead Road with its heavy trafic. Therefore we will be hit by heavy
pollution from both Harrington Street and Hampstead Road. As | have already mentioned before, | am ill with
depression and anxiety, so | tend to stay at home most of the time. | have had

cancer and itis paramount that | do not have to live with the lethal danger of heavy pollution. Quite a few of
Coniston residents are elderly. | personally know of other residents who have suffered from cancer. Now their
health is put at risk by HS2"s proposed lorries route.

Also children"s health will be put at risk. So | am in protest about the proposed route and | do expect LBC to
reject HS2 application to use this route. LBC has the duty of care to protect hi residents and his properties. |
do cont on this and look forward to hearing from you
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We are very concerned that Harrington Street will be used as a lorry run.

HS2 promised in the House of Lords that the lorry route would either be to use Granby Terrace or to put a
temporary access point straight onto Hampstead Road to Silverdale Flats. So why has this now been going
changed? Steve Christofi from the iTraffic Working Group for Regents Park Estate! also said the same that
Harrington Street would never be used for a lorry run

HS2 are proposing to paint double yellow lines on the road, stopping all the residents parking outside their
homes for well over a year. Residents pay in advance to park for their cars to park near homes. PRking has
already been disrupted by HS2. And now they will remove at least another 50 parking spaces. This is
ridiculous.

As a resident | would like to know why | had not been notified of the HS2 lorry route. | only found out from
another neighbour. | have asked many other residents in oniston and not one single person has received any
letter regarding this matter. This is just of good enough.

| am also very concerned about the pollution all these Lorrie will cause. Coniston flats are sandwiched
between Harrington Street and Hampstead Road. As you know this is alredy very high polluted area. | have
health issues as it is and the even higher pollution will anly make things worse. there are many old and young
people living along Harrington Street. If this lorry route goes ahead, | fear got there health too.

| am therefore protesting against HS2 to use Harrington Street for their lorry route. | hope Camden Council
takes my protest seriously. Camden Council have a duty of care to protect the residents from danger and this
is exactly what we are being put into.

| look forward to hearing from you
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